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From: John Cabrelli

Sent: May 3, 2019 1:45 PM

To: Clerks Public

Cc: 'John Cabrelli (P)'

Subject: Unionville Festival 2019 SOP Letter to the City of Markham

Hi Clerks department, can the request below be added to the Council Meeting agenda for
Tuesday May 7, 2019

We would like to have council once again approve and recognize this years Unionville
Village Festival as an event of "Municipal Significance"

The Unionville Village Festival Committee is applying for a Special Occasion Liquor
Permit which is to be utilized in conjunction with the Unionville Village Festival On Friday
May 31 & Saturday June 1, 2019 located at The Crosby Memorial Arena & Sports Field,
located at 210 Main Street Unionville, ON.

The Unionville Festival will be compliant with all applicable by-laws, regulations and City
requirements for special occasion permits with respect to temporary facilities.

Please let me know if you require any further information.
Thanks,
John Cabrelli

Unionville Festival Chair 2019



City of Markham Clerks Department

Date: May 3, 2019
Re: Special Occasion Permit (SOP)
This year marks the Unionville Village Festival's 50th Annual Event.

Please provide a letter confirming that the City of Markham has no objection to the Unionville Village
Festival Committee applying for a Special Occasion Liquor Permit.

SOP is required for Friday Night May 31, & Saturday June 1, 2019.
Please let me know if you require any further information.

Thanks again to the City Staff for all your help making the Unionville Village Festival a success year after

year.

Unionville Village Festival Chair 2019

John Cabrelli



